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Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Dame Cressida Dick – Commissioner  

 

Supported by:   

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC 

Helen Ball – Assistant Commissioner, Professionalism 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Assaults on Officers 

There was a discussion of the recent increase in the number of assaults on officers, and 

the support the MPS gave to officers assaulted on duty and to achieving a successful 

outcome at court.  

 

2. Mayor’s Action Plan 

The Deputy Mayor and Commissioner discussed the development of the Mayor’s Action 

Plan. 
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